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Dear Taxpayer:

This letter is regarding our conversation on Apr. 19, 2013, concerning
the unpaid balance for the tax periodCs) shown above.

We've temporarily closed your collection case for the tax and
period(s) listed above. Welve determined that you are unable to pay
the money you owe at this time.

However, you still owe $55,012.77 to the IRS for the tax
period(s) shown above. This amount includes penalty and interest
computed to May 22, 2013. You will receive annual reminder notices,
and we will continue to charge penalties and interest until you pay
the amount you owe in full. Additionally, weill apply your future
federal or state refunds to the amount you owe.

We will file a Notice of Federal Tax Lien to protect the interest of
the government.

Please send your payments directly to us. Make your checks or money
orders payable to the United States Treasury, and be sure to clearly
print your name, address, social security or employer identification
number, tax year, tax form, and a daytime telephone number on your
checks or money orders. We have enclosed an envelope for your
convenience.

Since you still owe money, we may re-open your case and resume
collection activities in the future if your financial situation
improves.

When you don't pay your taxes by the due date, we charge a penalty of
0.5Y. of the unpaid amount due per month, up to 25Y. of the amount due.
The penalty increases to 1.0y' for each month the tax remains unpaid,
beginning 10 days after we issue an Intent to Levy (or seize your
assets) Notice. We count part of a month as a full month. (IRC


